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A message from the head teacher... 

Dear parents,  

Happy last week of term! I’m sure the teachers will agree with me when I say it’s been a 

busy one; from remembrance to Big Me Day to nativities  - it’s been jam packed. 

School and parents work hard to provide as many exciting events and experiences for 

children and you can really see the impact of that when Christmas comes about. These 

are the times that children just won’t forget, no matter where they go in life. 

Thanks to FOLS volunteers for Friday’s movie night, they raised a fantastic £236.49 which 

is a great total.  Some of the children who chose to see Home Alone hadn’t seen it before 

so it was nice to see them enjoying the slapstick laughs for the first time. 

Thank you to all parents who made the time to attend a nativity performance, the chil-

dren worked really hard and they truly delivered. Aided by a great mic set up, they belted 

out their songs and delivered their lines with aplomb. There are clearly some budding 

actors in Reception and Infants—watch out Hollywood!  

Lastly, thank you for making me so welcome in my first term at Lewknor, I am proud to 

work here and I have really enjoyed working with all members of our community so far. 

Have a great Christmas.  

Mr Powell 

Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Attendance                                                                                               

Attendance was 95% for last week. 

Attendance is 95.4% for the whole year. 

96% is considered ‘good’ 

Monday 16th December 2024 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 16th December 2024 

FOLS MOVIE NIGHT  
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 16th December 2024 

Reception and infant nativity. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 16th December 2024 

Lower and Upper Juniors Carol Singing.. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 16th December 2024 

Lower Juniors Christmas stocking sewing with Mrs Armstrong  
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 16th December 2024 

Christmas Card House Point Competition 

Thank you to all those who entered, I have included all the honoura-

ble mentions in our school e-card which I sent via e-mail. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 16th December 2024 



Mr Powell 

PRAYER OF THE WEEK 

Loving Father, Help us remember the birth of Jesus, that we 

may share in the song of the angels, the gladness of the shep-

herds, and worship of the wise men. Close the door of hate 

and open the door of love all over the world.  

Amen.  

 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 

Philippians 4:13 I can do all this through him who gives me 

strength.  

Manger  

Noun 

An open box which 

animals feed from. 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/philippians/4-13.html


DIARY DATES 
DECEMBER  

December 3rd—Whole School Panto @The Oxford Playhouse—funded by 

FOLS. 

Friday 6th December —Christingle Service—0900.  

Wednesday 11th December—Nativity performance—1330 

Thursday 12th December—Nativity performance—1500 

Thursday 12th December—Christmas crafts sale in church after nativity  

Friday 13th December—FOLS Movie Night—no after school club that 

night—1520—1730. 

Tuesday 17th December — Whole School Christmas lunch  

Wednesday 18th December —Whole School Panto @The Oxford Play-

house—funded by FOLS. 

Wednesday 18th December —Last day of school for pupils, school finishes 

at 1330, no after school club on this day. 

JANUARY  

Friday 24th January—Whole School to Music concert at Sheldonian Theatre 

Oxford—funded by Arts grant from former pupil.  

January 27th—31st—Book Fair - Every day after school in Upper Juniors  

 

 


